


Mid-Year Stakeholder’s 

Report 

** Key points noted within minutes.  PDF of presentation shared 
alongside minutes with SAC members.   
 

Ms. Chirino, Assistant Principal, led the Mid-Year Stakeholder’s 

Report. 

 

After reviewing the school’s mission and vision, school graduation 

simulation and 2020 targets were shared.  Englewood should be at a 

very high “C” based on current calculations.   

 

This year the ELA/Reading Proficiency Goal is 34%.  

FSA, PMA 1, PMA 2 and Achieve Data was shared.   

 

Next Steps:

:



There are a rise in ISSP and Restorative Justice numbers this year. The 

increases in class 1 offenses were anticipated due to stronger 

implementation of  the tardy policy and the increase in total school 

enrollment.    

 

Team Gold Report – Graduation Initiatives 

C/O 2020 

Total Cohort -411 

FSA Reading Met -77.67 

Algebra 1 EOC Met – 92.09 

Current Graduation Rate -60.88%  

 

The student needs will be addressed through the following:  

 

¶ ACT/SAT Boot Camps through both District ELA Specialist and 

outside organization hired – Tutoring Club affiliated with 

Airstream Ventures.   

¶ Targeted interventions in ACT/SAT Prep Classes 

¶ Small Group tutoring for ELL students from ELL Specialists on 

a weekly basis.  

¶ Maximize all testing opportunities by using all waivers and 
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2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EHS 

School 

Advisory 

Council 

Meeting 

Mid-Year 

Stakeholder’s 

Meeting 

 

January 28, 

2020 

5:30 p.m. 

 

“Great things 

are brought 

about and 

burdens are 

lightened 

through the 

efforts of 

many hands 

anxiously 

engaged in a 

good cause.” 

◼ E.M.R. Ballard 

 

 

 

 

 

January Principal’s Report 

Ms. Bravo shared the new way that grade assemblies were conducted, 

and she said that it went very well.  She then shared flyers for 

upcoming events: 

¶ ESE/CSS Transition Night 

¶ Family Literacy Counselor Night (11th and 12th grade focus) 

¶ After School Tutoring 

¶ Career Fair 

 

Englewood is fully staffed and the following positions were noted: 

New Dean – Dr. John Buttiglieri 

New Assistant Principal – Mr. Dwayne Thomas 

 

Ms. Bravo introduced the paper version of the 5 Essentials Survey and 

asked SAC members to please complete a survey and said they could 

complete it tonight or take it home and send it back with their 

students. 

 

 

Closing 

 

Ms. Hammock moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Lauro seconded the 

motion. Meeting adjourned at 6:42 p.m. 

 

Next SAC Meeting Date:  Tuesday, February 25th   

5:30 p.m. 

 

 


